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The past year at the Millennium Garden has seen some plants, shrubs and bulbs that were donated 

last year beginning to look well established.  We have made some of the flower beds bigger to 

accommodate more and different plants.  The bee orchids continue to grow and multiply and have 

been joined by some pyramid orchids, both rare and protected species of wild flower.  The pond has 

been tidied up and some lilies and marsh marigolds have been kindly donated. 

The Platinum Jubilee Medlar continues to grow and produce a lot of fruit – anyone wanting to try 

making medlar jelly or any other recipe from the fruit should speak to one of the gardeners who will 

supply them when they are ready. 

Thanks to the Parish Council we now have a small shed to store tools, water carriers, etc., which have 

also been generously donated.  Any more donations of tools, and even a wheelbarrow, would be much 

appreciated. 

We are a small band of helpers and would love others to join us.  If interested in helping in any way, 

please contact me on 01986-788815 or email jcandabailey@btinternet.com or contact the Parish 

Council. 

Ann Bailey 


